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  Friday, 26 September 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Tesco Stronger Starts: Please Vote for Us! 

Reedley School has been selected for the Tesco Stronger Starts in-store vote! 

Our project, “Role Play and Small World Resources”, aims to inspire 
imagination in our youngest children in Reception by providing new role play 
and small world equipment to bring their play to life.  

You can help us secure up to £1,500 of funding by voting in your local Tesco 
store. Every vote counts! 

How to vote: 
• When you shop at Tesco you will receive one blue token per 

transaction. 
• Place your token in the voting unit for Reedley Primary School – Role 

Play and Small World Resources. 
• The more votes we receive, the greater the funding we will secure. 

Voting period: October 2025 to mid January 2026 

You can vote for us in any of these stores: 
• Burnley Extra (BB11 2HE) 
• Reedley Burnley Express (BB10 2PA) 
• Brunshaw Burnley Express (BB10 3JB) 
• Padiham Superstore (BB12 8DQ) 

Please encourage family and friends to support us too.  

Together we can make a huge difference for our children. 

 

 
Attendance 

These five classes met the target of 96% this week. 
Our overall school attendance this week was 94.89% 

Reception Ducking Class 99.13% 

Y5 Meerkat Class 97.47% 

Y6 Hoopoe Class 97.13% 

Y2 Seal Class 96.93% 

Y3 Koala Class 96.83% 
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Punctuality 
Well done to our Reception Ducklings class, as they had no children arriving late this week. 
 

                          

Swimming Rota 
Swimming rota for the final week of swimming. 

Monday  
29th September 
 
YEAR 4 
 

Tuesday  
30th September 
 
YEAR 4 

Wednesday  
1st October 
 
YEAR 4 

Thursday  
2nd October 
 
YEAR 4 

Friday  
3rd October 
 
YEAR 4 
 

 

 

Online Safety 
 
With online safety being a significant worry to parents at the moment, please see this information session 
run by Knowsley Council.  
 
The session will be on 1st October from 4pm – 4.45pm. You can use this link to access the session. 
 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_NzMxNjhhZGMtNjRiMC00NmMyLWIxYjktMGEyYTAyZDVlMzRh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22dcdb1ea5-3b10-49a2-
bf8f-5fd59edcd762%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225772fa8f-9814-4199-aef2-9195804f833e%22%7d  

 
It is a 45 minute session covering different aspects of children’s online lives including risks, latest trends 
and how you support your child to stay safe online. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clubs 
Clubs will start from week beginning 6th October. If you haven’t returned your child’s slip, please do so as 
soon as possible, so they can be allocated a club. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
Author Grandad Wheels will be visiting school on Monday 6th October. Children will be able to purchase 
books in advance with all profits going to charity. Further details will be sent out separately. 
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Updated consent for your children 
We are currently updating all of the contact information that we have for your child to ensure that the 
information we have is as accurate as possible. 
 
Photo permission  - We have asked you to update your permission for whether you allow your child to be 
on photos such as in the online newsletter, photos in school and in the newspaper. Thank you for the 
responses we have received so far. 
 
Contact information – We have asked you to inform us of the people you allow to collect your child(ren) 
from school. We must have two contacts named for each child – but please add as many as you like. 
 
If you need an additional person to collect your child that is not on your approved list, you must call the 
school office every time. If you don’t do this, we will not let anyone who is not on the Approved List 
collect your child. 

 

Recent Events 
- Thank you to the families who attended the Phonics Workshop this morning. 36 families attended. It 

was lovely to see everyone so enthusiastic about reading. 

  
 
- Year 2 found out all about dogs this week with a visit from Arlo the dog. They were able to find out 

lots of information and used this in their writing. 
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Key Events 

• Monday 6th October – Author ‘Grandad Wheels’ will be visiting school 
 

• Parent meetings with teachers will take place on Tuesday 21st October and Wednesday 22nd 
October. There will be some appointments in the afternoon and some after school.  
Appointments will be open from Friday 3rd October to Friday 17th October.  
 

• Half term - School will be closed for one week from Monday 27th October to Friday 31st October. 
 

• Tuesday 2nd December at 2.30pm & Wednesday 3rd December at 2.20pm - Y1 and Year 2 Nativity 
   

• Tuesday 9th December – Reception Class are performing Christmas Songs 
 

• Christmas Holiday – School will be closed from Monday 22nd December and will reopen on 
Tuesday 6th January. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

Mrs Sarah Bell,  

Headteacher 
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